
Mass times for this coming week 

 

Monday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

Tuesday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

Wednesday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  10.30am St Mary’s 

Requiem Mass for Mary Haighton (Franny) 
 

Thursday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

Friday  6.00pm St Charles’ 
      

Saturday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  5.00pm St Mary’s -  
    Vigil 

Sunday 9.00am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  11.00am St Wulstan’s 

  5.30pm St Charles’ 

17 March 2019 
 

2nd Sunday of Lent 
 

Responsorial Psalm 
Response The Lord is my light and my help. 
 
Gospel Acclamation 

Glory and praise to you, O Christ! 
From the bright cloud the Father’s voice was heard: 

‘This is my Son, the Beloved. Listen to him!’ 
Glory and praise to you, O Christ! 

Mass Intentions Received This Week: Brian Halton - Lately Dead; Rose Staunton - Lately Dead; 
Brian Staunton - Anniversary; Andrew Ragen - Anniversary; Special Intention Mary Clail; Lilian 
Peacock - Anniversary 10 March; Winifred Cawley - Birthday Mass 12 March; Repose of the Soul 
of Christina Swinson Cruz; Lloyd Hargreaves and Family (2); Bernard Jackson; Alice and Pawel 
Brzozowski RIP and Fr Joseph Hope RIP - Birthday Memories 17 March. 

Prayers for the Sick of our Parish:  Mary Florence 
Bond, Patrick Gibbons, Sean Donlon, Robert Andrew 
Lonsdale, Edith Wilkinson, Mrs Sheila O’Connor, Ann 
Smith, Helen Breslin and Robert Lonsdale. 

Anniversaries:  Tom Basquill; Mary Clarke; Cecilia DiNofa; Mary Rhodes; Shelagh Martin; Nancy 
Earnshaw; Margaret Brandon; Helena Hargreaves; Fred Hudson;  Mary Livesey; Rose Baron; 
Sheila Wainwright; Albert Allen; Dennis Gibbons; Madge Parker; Marlene Wilcock; Anthony 
Gioitta; Mary Fisher; Maureen Wesley; Mary Field; Betty Marshall; David Taylforth; William 
Ireland; Hilton Birtwistle; Joseph Cornwell; John Thomas Cross; Maria-Antonia Denicola; 
Thomas King; Jimmy Nolan; Alice Riley; John Walsh; Richard Whalley Cross; George Owen; 
Mary Steel; Fred Martin; Teresa Whalley; Philip Cockett; May Cornwell; Norah Hale; Thomas 
Westby and Molly Caulfield. 

 

Parish Priest:  Fr Ian Farrell   07546 852229   ian.farrell@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk   

 

Parish Office:  The Presbytery, Rushton Street, Great Harwood, BB6 7JQ   01254 884211 

Parish Priest:  Father Ian Farrell 

Father Tansey will celebrate Mass at St Mary’s this 
coming week, Monday to Saturday at 10.00am 
except on Wednesday when it will be 8.00am and 
Thursday when it will be 9.00am. 

Exposition and Adoration 

 

Monday to Saturday  7.30am - 8.15am: 
(except Friday)  Our Lady and St Hubert’s  

 

Friday    5.00pm - 5.50pm 
    St Charles’ 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s  
RC Churches, Great Harwood 

and St Mary’s RC Church, Clayton-le-Moors 

HCPT Group 72:  Stephen Wells will be giving an appeal on behalf of HCPT Group 72 at all 
Masses this weekend to help pay for children to go to Lourdes this Easter.  



Items for the Newsletter:  Any items for inclusion in the newsletter need to be received by 
9.00am Thursday.  Please contact catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

The Easter Triduum 
 
Holy Thursday  7.00pm St Wulstan’s 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
 
Good Friday   3.00pm St Wulstan’s 
The Passion of the Lord 
 
Holy Saturday  8.30pm St Wulstan’s 
The Easter Vigil 

The Sacrament of Confession during Lent 
 

Friday  St Charles’ 5.00pm -5.50pm  
Saturday St Mary’s 6.00pm – 7.00pm  
Sunday St Wulstan’s 12noon – 1.00pm   
 

And always at call. 

CAFOD Family Fast Day - 15 March: Please 
return the envelopes to church and the 
donations will be sent to CAFOD.  Your 
support will bring us closer to a world where 
no one is beyond reach of the love and care 
they need to flourish.  Thank you for fasting in 
solidarity and please keep our brothers and 
sisters in your prayers throughout Lent. 

Gift Aid Envelopes:  Gift Aid 
envelopes can be collected 
from the churches of Our 
Lady and St Hubert’s, St 
Wulstan’s and St Mary’s.  If 
you would like to join the 
Gift Aid scheme, please speak 
to Catherine Peet in the 
Parish Office. 

Stations of the Cross during Lent 

 

Stations of the Cross will be held every Tuesday evening 
during Lent at 7.00pm in each of our churches, with 
different groups leading at each church. 
 

 19 March St Wulstan’s  Children to Lead 
 26 March St Mary’s  Men to Lead 
 2 April  Our Lady  
   & St Hubert’s Traditional 
 9 April  St Charles’  SVP to Lead 
 16 April St Wulstan’s  Traditional 

St Mary’s Memories:  This July, St Mary’s is celebrating the 200th anniversary of the opening of 
the first St Mary’s Church and the 60th birthday of the present church in late September.  As 
part of the activities being planned (more on this in the coming weeks) we are looking to bring 
together displays of your memories or anecdotes that you have.  These could be photos/
memories of Weddings, Baptisms, First Holy Communion, Confirmation, being an Altar Server 
etc.  We do have some already, but want to expand the collection.  For further details, please 
see Julia or Ros after Mass. 

Baptism:   
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Edie Gabryszak 
 

daughter of Stephen and Amy 
Gabryszak, who was Baptised 
at Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
Church on 9 March. 

Baptism: 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Thomas Edward Stevenson 
 

son of Thomas Stevenson and 
Karen Whittaker, who was 
Baptised at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church on 9 March. 

St Wulstan’s:  If you would like a 
mat to sit on, please collect one 
from the church porch and kindly 
return it when you leave.  It will 
make cleaning and tidying in the 
church, much easier. 

Ladies’ Circle:  On Thursday 4 
April, 7.00pm at St Mary’s Church 
Hall, Pam Shaw will give a talk 
sharing the experiences gained 
whilst “Walking the Camino de 
Santiago Way”. 

Churches Together in Great Harwood – 
Lenten Event Invitation:  The Churches 
Together team invites you to its 2019 Lenten 
event at Trinity, King Street, on Friday March 
29th at 7.00pm. Ruth Platt, Lancashire 
Regional Co-ordinator for Christian Aid, will 
start the evening with a presentation about 
the current work of her organisation – a 
charity we have always supported and raised 
money for. The Trinity catering team will 
serve a potato pie supper after the 
presentation. Everyone is welcome – please 
come and support this ecumenical event.  


